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Dear Don and Evelyn, 

TALENCE, LE 
14 June 1973 

It may be possible that I can visit you in Twin Falls this 

September,for a short stay.I have a meeting in Montreal from Aug.28 to Aug. 31. 

After that,I am more or less free,but with a very w crowded schedule.I have to go 

see my daughter near Albany first.Anyway,I suppose many of the people I want to see 

will be at the Chicago IX international Congress of Anthrop. sciences,from Aug.27th to 

September 8. Will you ateend to it,or will you be in Idaho at that time? 

If you are in Idaho, I could may be begin my trip this way,and arrive about 

September 6,and stay some few days.After that,I would go to San Francisco, Denver, 

Tucson,and back to France. 

If you are at Chicago, I will probably inverse the trip, but then I am not sure 

I can do it. 

Can you answer me at once,since I would like to make my reservations before 

June 30,when I go to Dordogne. 

l hope eveything is all right with you. I had a wonderful trip in Danmark 

and Finland. Got some news from Bruce Bradley,still in Cambridge(England). I shall 

probably see him in Colorado this summer. 

Bien amicalement, 

A . O . 87 3 l O 


